
   

To Students & Parents or Guardians: 

 

Hi, my name is Mindy McCarthy.  I am the AmeriCorps Representative at Allegany Limestone High 

School. You are receiving this letter because recently you and/or your child(ren) attended a Volunteer 

Project with AmeriCorps. The AmeriCorps (S.T.A.R.T) program has created a web site 

(http://www.acstart.org/) through the Cattaraugus County Youth Bureau located in Little Valley.  

 

We would like to publish pictures of the participants in the volunteer projects that I assemble.  These 

pictures would be used for the AmeriCorps (S.T.A.R.T.) web site and the AmeriCorps page listed under 

Community on Allegany Limestone Central School’s homepage to display the type of volunteer project 

and how many volunteers we were able to have present.    

 

Your permission is needed for picture publications regarding the community service project.  Please fill 

out the responses below by checking the section and finally printing and signing as indicated at the 

bottom.  

 

If you have any questions or concers you can contact me by phone at 716-375-6600 x2230 or through 

email: mmccarthy@alcsny.org .  

 

Publication: (Parent/Guardian Only)  

 

              I give permission for pictures, accomplishments, of school events, classes, and AmeriCorps 

events to be published on the S.T.A.R.T AmeriCorps website (http://www.acstart.org,) in the school 

yearbook, on the school’s web page, or by the newspapers. 

 

       I do not give permission for pictures, accomplishments, of school events, classes, and  

AmeriCorps events to be published on the S.T.A.R.T AmeriCorps website (http://www.acstart.org,) in the 

school yearbook, on the school’s web page, or by the newspapers. 

 

Name (Please PRINT):  

 

Parent/Guardian Name (if applicable) 

(Please PRINT):    

 

 

Signature:  Date:  

 

 

Parent /Guardian Signature:  Date:  

(If applicable)  


